Kentucky Board of Education Mr. David Karem Award

This annual award is given in honor of David Karem, respected legislator and seven-year member of the Kentucky Board of Education. His tenure and leadership in the Kentucky General Assembly, as well as a member of the Kentucky Board of Education, have been crucial in shaping state-level educational policy that ensure Kentucky's children can compete in today's global economy.

The David Karem Award will be given to state policymakers, education leaders, or citizens who have contributed to the improvement of education through venues such as national commissions, task forces, or other significant boards and organizations. Recipients of this award must demonstrate outstanding leadership and impact on educational policy and the education system during the past year or over an extended career of public service. In addition, this individual must demonstrate his or her commitment to working cohesively with different stakeholders.

Nominee Information Name		
Business Name		
Address		
	State	
	Fax	
Nominated By		
Name		
	State	Zip
	Fax	

In 500 words or less, describe how the individual person exhibits the award criteria.

Send nomination form and essay via mail, e-mail or fax *insert deadline here* to:

Kentucky Board of Education William Twyman, Chair 300 Sower Boulevard, 5th Floor Frankfort, KY 40601

E-mail to: kbeawards@education.ky.gov

Fax: (502) 564-5680

If there are questions regarding this process, please contact Leslie Slaughter at (502) 564-3141, ext. 4808 or via e-mail at leslie.slaughter@education.ky.gov.